
Thursday 12th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Fancy some personalised 

Christmas merchandise this 

year, whilst raising much 

needed funds for our school -  

Well, here is your chance.  

Tomorrow, Friday 13th 

October, your son will take 

home details on how to do 

this.  

Simply ask your child to put 

their design on the back of the 

form which needs to be 

completed and returned for 

next Friday 20th October 2023 

(not 1st November as stated previously) to the class teacher. 

Please return promptly so you don’t miss out. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Brooks 

 


